
Stanley wilson jr.                                                                                              in support of bill HB 1368 

As a trans nonbinary marylander this bill would make the step to change my name and gender marker 
much easier, with transitioning in itself having challenges now more than ever making any and steps to 
the process more simple is beneficial to all trans/nonbinary citizens living in Maryland. As already a 
leader in pro-trans laws I was so happy to be born here weather than anywhere else when this year 
started and as it continues. this state’s commitment to protecting ALL of its citizens is invaluable in 
times like these and Im praying to see that trend continue. Thank you for your consideration.   


